STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISIGN

February 9, 1987
Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240
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Harvey E. Yates Co.

Box 1933

Roswell, WNM 88201

Attn: Layne Collis

Re: Application for Exception to No-Flare Rule 306

Gentlemen:

We are returning your application for NFO permit for Blanco "5"
Federal #1 and Amoco CP Federal #1. These are both "federal
leases" and you will need to get approval to flare from the
BLM.

We had at one time issued NFO I-665 for the Bianco 5 Federal
but this was in error since this authority is issued by the BLM.

If you have further questions, please call.
Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



